	FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION

	District I Agricultural Education Program Advisor - Aaron Leary

	SUMMARY OF October, 2007 ACTIVITIES 

	

	I. On Site Technical Assistance  --   2 School  1 Principal  2 Superintendent

	

	Byron                                           Stockton

	

	II. On Site Technical Assistance -- Ag. Literacy Coordinator -- 1

	

	Peoria

	

	III. Workshops/In-Services/Presentations Conducted -- 

	

	· Section 2 MyCaert Training – Stillman Valley, IL
· Beginning FFA Advisors Workshop – Northfield Inn – Springfield, IL

	

	IV. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended -- 

	

	· Section 4 Leadership Training School – Westmer High School – Joy, IL
· FCAE IAE Grant Review Meeting – FFA Center – Springfield, IL

· Stockton High School Curriculum Meeting – Stockton Elementary School – Stockton, IL

· Byron School Board Meeting – Byron High School – Byron, IL

· FCAE Staff Meeting – FFA Center – Springfield, IL

· NASAE Conference – Westin Hotel, Indianapolis, IN

· National FFA Convention – Indiana Convention Center – Indianapolis, IN

· National FFA Convention Career Show – Indiana Convention Center – Indianapolis, IN

	

	V.  Other Activities -- 

	

	· Various Office Duties

· Completed state monthly reports

· Developed and posted List-serve emails
· Returned emails, phone calls and other office correspondence

· Prepared for National Convention Bus Trip

	

	VI.  Miles Traveled  -- 1518

	

	VII. Comments/Observations --

	

	I am not sure where the month of October went? I started the month by adding a new baby to the family, and I am ending the month feeling like I am the one that gave birth… to four charter buses. The National FFA Convention Bust Trip was a huge success. We have a few details to improve upon for next year, but overall it was an incredible experience for all who attended. Unfortunately it completely consumed my schedule for way too many days this month and I have not been able to do my real job, visit Agriculture Education Programs. As great of an impact as the trip may have on those who attended, it really took a great deal of planning to help bring it all together. Hopefully I can get caught up on visits in November before the Professional Development “Project” gets started up. 


